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Fax: (031) 301 9313
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Kwane Chambers

Office No: 01
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Potchefstroom, 2531
Tel: (018) 294 5280
Fax: (018) 294 5719
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2 Old Paarl Road
Sunbel Building
Office 205, 2nd Floor
Belville, 7530

Tel: (D21) 946 4022
Fax: (021) 946 4043
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Education, Training and Development Practices Sector Education and Training Authority

Enquiries: Jackson Maake

Email address: jacksonm@etdpseta.org.za
Telephone No: 011372 3343

29 March 2018

Dear Skills Development Provider.

SUBJECT: RE-ACCREDITATION LETTER

The above mentioned subject refers:

1. The ETDP SETA is aware that your accreditation status will expire on 31 March
2018 and | am pleased to inform you that it will be extend to 31 March 2020.
Accordingly, your accreditation letter is being prepared in line with your scope of
accreditation, which is informed by your approved learning programme/s.

2. Regrettably, the ETDP SETA is experiencing a minor technical problem with the
generation of your accreditation letter. Consequently, there are unexpected
delays in sending out the accreditation letter before the expiry date of your
accreditation status.

3. Inview of the above, the ETDP SETA humbly requests you to be patient with it, as
it addresses the technical problem. Your new accreditation letter will be
communicated to you not later than 06 April 2018.

Once again, please accept our unconditional apology for the delays in providing you
with a new accreditation letter.

Yours faithifully.
S

Ms Sibongile Nhlabathi
Acting ETQA Manager
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The information in this communication is confidential and may be legally privileged.
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intended recipient you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in reliance of the
contents of this communication and/or its attachments, is strictly prohibited and will be unlawful
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